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May 15, 2019 
 
Ms. Jana Saba 
Rocky Mountain Power 
1407 West North Temple, Suite 330 
Salt Lake City, UT 84116 

Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 

 
 
 

 

    
 
Re:    Rocky Mountain Power’s 2018 Annual Report of the Blue Sky Program; 

Docket No. 19-035-14 
 
Dear Ms. Saba: 
 
 The Public Service Commission (“PSC”) reviewed PacifiCorp’s March 29, 2019 filing of 
its 2018 Annual Report of the Blue Sky Program (“Report”) and its updated 2018 Annual Report 
of the Blue Sky Program (“Updated Report”) filed May 14, 2019. The PSC also reviewed the 
April 29, 2019 comments filed by the Division of Public Utilities (“DPU”). 
 

The DPU concluded the Report substantially complies with PSC orders and adheres to 
PSC reporting requirements with the exception that the Report failed to provide the number of 
project applications received and the number rejected as required by the PSC’s order in Docket 
No. 00-035-T01 dated March 21, 2008. Therefore the DPU recommends the PSC condition 
acknowledgement of the Report upon PacifiCorp filing the requested information. PacifiCorp 
filed the required information on May 14, 2019. 

 
Based on the PSC’s review of the Updated Report and recommendation filed by the 

DPU, the PSC acknowledges the Updated Report as complying with the PSC reporting 
requirements. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#308317 


